On April 17th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following questions regarding Board Item CP-6 - Renewal of Structural Engineering on Continuing Contract:

Question:  No better prices out there?

Response:  Selection of firms for continuing contract services is based on qualifications, not price; however, if we did solicit new proposals it is more likely that the prices will increase versus decreasing as salaries for these professionals continue to increase.  The rates that we have with the existing firms are locked in for the duration of the contract and approved extensions.

The funds identified in the recommendation for both of these renewals is the total dollar amount that is anticipated to be spent over the term of these contracts as may be required, and is not a committed dollar amount of the contract(s).     
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